From: Gillean Proctor

Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 11:46 AM

To: Islands2050

Cc: Residents Concerned Salt Spring Island; premier@gov.bc.ca;

Adam.Olsen.MLA@leg.bc.ca; elizabeth.may@parl.gc.ca

Subject: Re: Islands Trust- New Draft Policy Statement

Dear Trustees,

I have attended a number of your meetings regarding the New Policy Statement and appreciate the effort you are making to update the Islands Trust Policies. However, I feel that there should be no changes make before the Islands Trust elections later this year.

While in principle I support many of the environmental issues that have been raised in the Draft Policy Statement, it is imperative that the wellbeing of the residents, property owners, tradespeople and businesses of the Gulf Islands are carefully considered and not detrimentally affected by any new policies.

Consequently, I do not and will not support the new proposed policies until they are rigorously reviewed, debated and approved by the residents of the Gulf Islands in a democratic fashion.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Gillean Proctor

Salt Spring Island